Response sent to ESH via email on 20th January 2021

FAO Mr Kehoe - ref ESH12170

Dear Ms Kehoe

Alfriston Parish Council [APC] has been advised of letters sent recently to a number of residents in Winton Street concerning posts situated on the verges and banks outside their properties.  We understand that the residents have already responded to these letters.

As soon as possible, and certainly before any action is taken by East Sussex Highways, APC respectfully request that a stakeholder meeting be held (by Zoom) to clarify and discuss this matter.  We suggest the following be invited to attend: Recipients of the letter from ESH, Representatives from Alfriston Parish Council, Councillor Stephen Shing and Maria Caulfield MP.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards

Victoria Rutt
Clerk and RFO to Alfriston Parish Council
